
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 

   Upcoming Events! 
 

Feb. 28th – March 4th  

Dr. Seuss Week!  
Monday- Silly Sock Day 

Wear your silliest pair! 

Tuesday- Cat in the Hat Day 

Wear your favorite hat! 

Wednesday- Wacky Wednesday 

Get wacky and wear silly clothes 

and hair!  

Thursday- Green Eggs and Ham  

Wear green! 

Friday- Cozy up with a Good Book 

Wear your favorite PJs!  

 

March 11th and 18th, and 25th   

Sabres Days!  

 

March 17th  

St. Patrick’s Day Celebrations! 

Wear green! 

 

March 18th  

No UPK – staff development day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss 
Michele from our Ward Rd location! Miss Michele has 

been a part of our Bunny Bunch team for more than 10 
years now and has truly proven herself to be an 

extremely reliable and hardworking asset to our Bunny 
Bunch team! Miss Michele is our Pre-K 3 lead teacher 

and does an amazing job at educating and nurturing all 
of the children in her room. Her first priority is making 
sure all of the children’s needs are met and that they 
are happy.  When it comes to making crafts with the 

children, decorating bulletin boards or creating games & 
activities for special days and parties, Miss Michele 
always has the most fun and creative ideas and is 

always willing to share them with her coworkers. Her 
creativity and fun-loving personality make her 

classroom a blast to be in! All of the kiddos absolutely 
adore her and are always excited and eager to see what 
she has planned for them each day! Miss Michele does 

a fantastic job at keeping her classroom clean and 
organized which helps the room run smoothly each day. 

Whenever help is needed in another area throughout 
the center, we can always count on Miss Michele to be 

there. Miss Michele is always willing to stay late or 
come in early to help whenever needed; she has truly 

proven herself to be an extremely dependable 
employee over the years. We appreciate all that Miss 
Michele does for the center and we are so grateful to 
have her as a part of our team! Congratulations Miss 

Michele, we love you!!! 
 

 

Notes from 

the 

Directors… 

February was 

such a fun, love 

filled month! We 

had a delicious 

ice cream social 

and exchanged 

valentines with 

our friends!  

Thank you so 

much to all the 

parents who 

contributed to 

our Valentine’s 

Day Party!   

Just a 

reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week 

of attendance. 

Thank you!  

 

If you may 

have any 

questions, 

please call the 

office at 

(716)731-

5948! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Evelyn, Owen M., Quinn B., Julian 

F., and Gabriel a happy 3rd 

birthday, Samuel, and Justin a 

happy 4th birthday, and Joanna, 

Kylie, Andrez, Kaden F., Jeffrey, 

Emery, Charlee, and Joseph D. s 

happy 5th birthday!  

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wnderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS: JB 

TODDLERS: Lawrence 

PRE-K 3: Sean & Rainey  

UPK: Bennett, Grant, Eleanor, Joey, Lucille, 

Aryianna, Addison, Hayden, Max, Ricky, Juliet 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

My Body  

Boy are we lucky that its finally March! Spring is in the 

air and we are more than happy about it! Our theme 

this month is “My Body”. This months the babies will be 

learning all about themselves and what their body 

does! There will be lots of songs and books about our 

bodies! Our first week starts with Dr. Seuss week 

where we will be doing a different thing each day that 

goes with our Dr. Seuss book! Look out for these days 

and what silly things you can wear to Bunny Bunch! 

Our second week we will be reading ‘All About Me’ and 

pointing to each of our body parts to learn what’s what! 

We also will be bingo dabbing shamrocks! Next we will 

jump into celebrating St. Patrick’s Day! We have a 

leprechaun craft and we will also be singing songs 

about our bodies. Lastly, we are going to be using our 

hands and feet to get messy! We will paint our feet, 

trace our hands, and play with cool whip! This month is 

full of fun!   

 

 

Important Notes and 

Reminders: 
 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 

sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, 

pacifiers, and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. Thanks! 

Feb. 28th – March 4th  is Dr. Seuss week! See 

the calendar for what to wear each day!  

March 11th, 18th & 25th is Sabres Day! Wear 

your Sabres apparel!  

March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day! Wear green!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Jordan!  

 

Infant Room 
News! March  

 

 



 

 

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

 

Congratulations to our  Infant Star Of The Month, Jordan! Jordan is our 

little cutie in the baby room! He goes by “JB” which is the cutest name! This 

guy is 9 months old and is crawling and moving all over the place! He is working 

on pulling himself up on his own and we can just tell he will be standing on his 

own very soon! JB is a sweet boy with blue eyes and an adorable little face. He 

is so sweet and lovable and loves to cuddle up with his teachers. JB is always 

happy and so easy to care for! He loves to come into Bunny Bunch and see all 

his friends and teachers and we love to see him! When JB is exploring the room 

by crawling around you can often find him with a ball or car! He loves grab a 

toy and sit with it! This little guy is already showing us he might be an 

athlete one day with his awesome crawling and love of balls! JB is such an 

asset to our infant room here and Bunny Bunch and we can’t wait to watch 

him achieve all his milestones! Congratulations JB, we love you!!!   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

March Time Fun!  

March is here and we are marching straight into this 

month! Spring is in the air and we can feel it! There’s so 

much fun to be had and we are starting that out the first 

week of March with Dr. Seuss week! We will be reading 

some classics such as ‘Cat in the Hat’, ‘Thing 1, Thing 2’, 

and ‘One Fish Two Fish’. There is something different for 

each day this week! Next, the toddlers will be learning all 

about Dinosaurs! They will make dino hats, hand prints, 

decorate dinosaur eggs, annd even get a little messy with 

fingerpaining! The third week in March is ‘Nursery 

Rhymes’. This week is all about the classics that 

generations have grown up thinking about. Some 

examples are ‘Humpty Dumpty’, ‘Old King Cole’, ‘3 Little 

Pigs’, and ‘Mary had a Little Lamb’. We will be marching 

out of March with all things St. Patrick’s Day! This week 

will be filled with green, shamrocks, and pots of gold! 

They will make a shamrock collage, do andprints and even 

make a cute shamrock headband! We can’t wait to kick off 

this month!  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 
 

We are asking that each child bring in a 

blanket for themselves for naptime. We 

will be  sending them home at the end of 

each week to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks! 

Feb. 28th – March 4th  is Dr. Seuss week! 

See the calendar for what to wear each 

day!  

March 11th, 18th & 25th is Sabres Day! 

Wear your Sabres apparel!  

March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day! Wear 

green!  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Toddler Star of the 

Month, 

Lawrence!  

 

 

Toddler Room 
News! March 

 

 



 

 

Toddler Star Of The Month! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Lawrence! This 

brown eyed, handsome boy has been growning and learning so much lately! 

Lawrence has been showing great improvements on his listening and 

participating skills! He does such a great job during morning cirlce time! 

Lawrence loves to hangout with a book in his hand in our reading corner. 

He is a laid back little boy that loves to go with the flow and hangout 

with his buddies. Lawrence has a smile that can light up any room! He is 

just too adorable to look at! Lawrence is very independent and enjoys his 

alone time but is also a great friend and sharer!  He is gentle and caring 

towards others. Lawrence’s favorite things at Bunny Bunch include 

reading books and playing with the balls! He is such a good boy and a 

great Star of the Month! Congratulations Lawrence, we love you!!!



 

 

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Shamrocks and Sunshine!  

March maddness is in the air and we can feel it 

since the weather is finally looking up! We step 

into March right away with Dr. Seuss Week! The 

kids will make their own ‘Fox in Socks’ craft, their 

very own Cat & the Hat hat, and even do a green 

eggs and ham craft. After that, Pre-K 3 will RAWR 

into Dinosaur Week! Here, they will make dino 

tracks, dino matching games, and even build their 

own dinosaur! The 3rd week in March is 

‘Shamrocks and Leprechans’! These kiddos will 

make a leprechan mask, do a rainbow craft, and 

be our little leprechan “lookers”! Lastly, as we 

approach April, our theme is “B is for Bunny”. The 

children will make bunny foot prints, finger paint 

their own bunny, and make a bunny mask to wear 

so they can hop around in it! We could not be 

more excited about the fun to come in the month 

of March!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that they 

bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be 

sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks!  

Feb. 28th – March 4th  is Dr. Seuss week! See 

the calendar for what to wear each day!  

March 11th, 18th,  & 25th are Sabres Day! 

Wear your Sabres apparel!  

March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day! Wear green!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! March 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Sean & Rainey!  

 

Happy Birthday to Evelyn, Owen M., 
Quinn B., Julian, and Gabriel who all  
turn 3 this month and Samuel and 

Justin who turn 4!  
 

 



 

 

Pre-K 3 Stars Of The Month
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Sean! Sean is our Star of the Month 

for March for so many reasons! Sean is a great 

example setter. He sits so nicely and participates 

each morning at circle time. He shows his friends 

the right way to turn on your listening ears and 

follow directions! Sean is so smart! He knows how 

to spell his name, write his letters, and knows his 

colors! He is also so sweet and kind. He can always 

put a smile on your face! Sean knows just how to 

make his friends laugh when they need it! One of 

Sean’s favorite centers is dress up where he can 

dress up like a fire fighter or police officer! It’s 

just too cute! He also loves to play with the race 

cars in the room where he can race his friends at 

the cars rug! We are so impressed with Sean’s 

growth and positive attitude each and every day! 

Sean is a rockstar in Pre-K 3! Congratulations 

Sean, we love you!!! 

 

Pre-k 3 is excited to announce Rainey as their 

Star of the Month for March!  Rainey is an 

adorable little blondie in our pre-k 3 room! She is 

such a sweet girl who loves to play with others 

and show them how to share! She loves to goof 

around and pretend to be a cat (her favorite 

animal) and it makes her teachers crack up! 

Rainey is such a smart little girl! She knows many 

of her colors, letters, numbers, and shapes! You 

can always catch Rainey reading a book in the 

library too! One of her favorite things to do at 

school is crafts and coloring! She is so artistic and 

we wouldn’t ne surprised if she becomes an artist 

one day! Rainey is a role model to all of her 

classmates. She always uses her manners and 

follows the classroom rules! You never have to 

repeat instructions to Rainey because she is such 

a good listener! We are so proud of her! 

Congratulations Rainey, we love you!!!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

March into Spring!  

March is packed with fun and learning! Our first 

week’s theme is “Fun with Dr. Seuss”. Pre-K will 

be reading so many Dr. Seuss books, they will be 

rhyming in their sleep! And don’t foget to check 

the calendar for what to wear on what days this 

week! After that we will be learning all about our 

5 senses! Touching, smelling, listening, seeing, 

and even tasting! To end out this week the kids 

will have a taste testing party! How fun! Going into 

the week of St. Patrick’s Day the children are 

going to be learning all about money! They will 

learn that not only are leprechans lucky, they also 

love money! Don’t forget to wear green this week! 

Our final week in March begins with National Goof 

Off Day! Make sure you act silly this day by 

bringing in a toy from home, talking loudly in the 

hallway, and dressing in something you wouldn’t 

normally wear! This final week is about Spring 

Time where they will learn all about the season of 

Spring!  

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

Unfortunately, due to the circumstances this year 

we ask that you do not bring any home items/toys 

besides your child’s backpack, folder, and water 

bottle.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is labled 

with their first and last name. Thank you!  

Feb. 28th – March 4th  is Dr. Seuss week! See the 

calendar for what to wear each day!  

March 11th, 18th & 25th are Sabres Day! Wear your 

Sabres apparel!  

March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day! Wear green!  

No UPK March 18th – Staff development day  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

UPK 
News! March  

 

 

Congratulations to our 

UPK Stars of the 

Month, 

Bennett, Grant, Eleanor, 

Joey, Lucille, Aryianna, 

Addison, Hayden, Max, 

Ricky, and Juliet!  

Happy Birthday to Joanna, Kylie, Andrez, 
Kaden F., Jeffery, Emery, Charlee, and 
Joseph D. who all turn 5 this month! 

 

 



 

 

Bennett is the star of the month in Miss Melissa’s class this month! Bennett is a brown hair 

brown eyed cutie pie in Miss. Melissa’s Pre-k class! Bennett has been chosen for star of the 

month for the outstanding progress he has made these past few months! Bennett is a hard 

worker and is trying his best to work on his numbers and letters and is improving greatly! He has 

been practicing his handwriting and has really gotten the hang of tracing. Bennett is kind as can 

be, he always has hugs to share and a huge smile. Bennett Is a friend to everybody, he plays 

well with all friends and loves doing every activity he is given. One of Bennett’s favorite 

activities is dancing, and playing in the market. He especially loves getting to push around the 

little shopping cart! We are so proud of all the progress Bennett has made, we cannot wait to 

see what else he accomplishes this year. Congratulations Bennett, we love you!!! 

Grant is star of the month in Miss Donna’s class! Grant comes to school ready to roll! He is a 

very well-adjusted child with a super happy, very calm, and loving personality. We can count on 

Grant to follow classroom rules and routines. He is an active participant during circle time and 

centers and is always willing to give his all! Grant is a smart boy who knows his upper and 

lowercase letters, number names, shapes, colors, and has excellent counting skills. Grant also 

knows all his personal information. He can spell his name, knows his address, phone number, and 

birthday! Grant is a good friend who gets alone with everyone – he is accommodating, caring, and 

respectful. His favorite thing to do in school is to build trucks with leggos. He also loves to play 

“the floor is lava” with our toy animals. Grant is such a creative young boy! We love having Grant 

as a class member! Congratulations Grant, we love you!!! 

Eleanor is the other star of the month for March in Miss Donna’s class! Eleanor is a sweet, 

loving girl who is a good friend and gets long with everyone. She is excellent at sharing her toys 

and caring for her friends. Eleanor has a heart of gold! She has an upbeat personality and a 

positive outlook. There is always a smile on her face and she smiles so cute with her eyes. She is 

learning to spell and write her name! Eleanor draws pictures well and puts a lot of effort into 

her details. She has so much pride in herself and her work. Eleanor is attentive at circle time 

and is a good listener. She is always willing to give her best and tries her hardest in work and 

play. She loves to join in with our movement, dance, and yoga exercises! Her favorite thing to do 

at school is learning her numbers and letters. Then, making the numbers and letters with our 

connecting straws. She also likes to play with farm animals and in the supermarket! We are so 

proud of Eleanor and can’t wait to see what else she accomplishes this year! Congratulations 

Eleanor, we love you!!!  

Joey is March’s Star of the Month in Miss Nicole’s class! Joey is a 4-year-old boy who loves 

being at school. He always has a positive attitude, lets his friends play with him, and is so 

welcoming to anyone who comes to our room. He has improved on writing his name with proper 

letter formation and spelling and has done a great job rote counting to 20! He likes using 

magnet blocks to build cool buildings for animals and people. He has a wonderful imagination, 

often creating “zoos” for our classroom animals. He likes reading books about trains and does a 

great job finding objects in our Search and Find books. He participates during circle time and 

loves learning new things like animal life cycles and what life is like in outer space! Joey always 

loves making pictures for his teacher and his friends. He is absolutely hilarious and is always 

making his friends and teachers laugh. He is a jokester but does a great job knowing when it’s 

time to focus. He does a great job using kind words and gives the warmest hugs! 

Congratulations Joey, we love you!!!  

 

 

 



 

 

Lucy is March’s Star of the Month in Miss Nicole’s class! Lucy is a 4-year-old girl who is pure 

sunshine. Lucy comes to school every day with a huge smile on her face and she is SO excited to 

be there! She is the first to give a hug to her friends if they are sad, or if they are going 

home for the day. She is so sweet; always making pictures for her teachers and giving them 

hugs throughout the day. She is also very verbally affectionate. She loves telling her teachers 

and friends how much she loves them. Lucy has come a long way since the beginning of the 

year. In September, Lucy was sad when her mom would drop her off, but now she is such a big 

girl when saying bye to her mom! Lucy is a curious young girl who asks questions for 

clarification or if she wants to know something new. She participates in every activity and 

loves to share what she knows! Lucy is also a very good dancer and loves to show off her 

moves during dance time! We are so lucky to have Lucy in our class! Great job Goosey!  

Aryianna has been chosen as Miss Stacy’s Star of the Month for March!  Every day Aryianna 

comes to school with a positive attitude and ready to learn.  She is always raising her hand to 

share stories and answer questions during circle time.  Aryianna loves giving her teachers and 

friends hugs and is a very caring girl!  She loves to play with the blocks and in the grocery 

store where she shops and cashes her friends out. She is always willing to lend a hand to help 

clean up when the time comes!  She is a hard worker and has improved so much with doing her 

work in the classroom especially learning to write her name all by herself! She is a determined 

student who always puts forth her best effort. Aryianna is also a great helper and loves 

getting to help with different jobs in our classroom especially when she gets to be line leader! 

Aryianna has learned so much this school year and we can’t wait to see how much more she 

grows! Congratulations Aryianna, we love you!!! 

Addison was chosen as our Star Student for the Month of March because of her bubbly 

personality and her ability to make her friends and everyone around her smile. Addison is the 

sweetest, most outgoing little girl whose smile brightens everyone’s day. She is silly and always 

there to help a friend who is sad with her infectious giggles. Addison is loved by all her 

classmates and her teachers. She is always willing to help Miss Renee with classroom errands 

and loves to tell stories and chat about her weekend. Addison is so smart and loves to share her 

knowledge about different topics during story time. Addison’s favorite activity to do in school is 

anything where she can use her imagination and especially loves our craft centers. She loves to 

use bright colors which match her personality perfectly. Addison is a good role model for her 

classmates because she is never afraid to try new things and loves to encourage her friends as 

well! Addison is everyone’s biggest cheerleader, and we are so lucky to have her in our class. We 

are so proud of you Addison and look forward to watching you grow throughout the rest of the 

school year! 

Hayden was chosen as the Star Student in Miss Renee’s UPK class because he works so hard 

everyday and has grown so much since September. Hayden is the sweetest little boy and has 

made many friends in our class. His teacher can always count on Hayden for the best hugs to 

brighten up her day! Hayden is becoming more confident in school and has learned so much! We 

are especially proud of Hayden for writing his name independently. He really enjoys working one 

on one with his teacher or in small groups. His favorite centers involve arts and crafts where 

he can follow step by step directions and is a great role model to his classmates. He also loves 

anything to do with cars so he really enjoys the city blocks center as well. Hayden’s smile will 

make your heart melt every single time! We love that Hayden never gives up if something is 

tricky and always perseveres! We are so proud of Hayden and am looking forward to watching 

him grow throughout the rest of the school year! 

 



 

 

Max is Miss Taylor’s Star of the Month for the month of March! Max is a sweet and lovable 

little boy with lots of friends! During circle time Max always participates by singing and 

counting! He loves to show off all his knowledge! He knows all the days of the week and 

months of the year! He also is able to write his name all by himself! Max is a little smarty 

pants who enjoys learning every day he is at school! When you first meet Max, you may think 

he is shy and quiet but once you get to know him and he opens up, he is very outgoing and 

silly! Max is such a good friend. He is kind and caring, and always helps a friend in need. He is a 

great example setter for being a good friend! Max is a great rule follower and always know 

the classroom routines. He is also very good at using his manners and sharing! We love to 

count on Max to show his friends how to be a good sharer! Max has come so far since the 

start of the year and we love to see him grow each day! Congratulations Max, we love you!!!  

Ricky is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for March! Ricky was chosen because of 

how much he has improved since the beginning of the year! Ricky loves leading the line when 

walking in the halls as well as sharing stories during circle time. We love to hear what Ricku 

has to say when he shares with the class! Ricky is such a hard worker and he loves to get his 

work done right away! He is determined and wants to put forth his best effort. He loves 

playing with the town toys, especially with the cars, during centers. He also loves building 

creations with magnets like towers and buildings. He is so smart, he knows all his letters, 

numbers, and colors! Ricky is such a good friend always sharing his toys when needed so no one 

feels left out. He also has fantastic listening ears! Ricky is such a pleasure to have in the 

classroom. We are so proud of you! Congratulations Ricky, we love you!!!! 

Juliet is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for March! Juliet was chosen 

because she is such a sweet little girl who is such a joy to have in the classroom. She is 

always checking on her friends to make sure they’re okay and always knows how to put a 

smile on anyone's face! Juliet is such a hard worker, she always gets her work done to the 

best of her ability and it shows!. She loves to participate in circle time by telling the class 

what month or what day it is! She also knows when to turn on her listening ears and 

when she can raise her hand to share stories with the class! Juliet loves to play with the 

magnets and the soft blocks because she loves building towers and castles. She is a great 

teacher's helper and sets a wonderful example to her classmates of how a Star Student 

should act! Juliet is such a joy to have in class. We are so proud of you! Congratulations 

Juliet, we love you!!!  



 

 

100th Day of School!  

 

 



 

 

Valentine’s Day!  

 

 

 

 


